
 

  
 

 

Location: Bamfield (west Vancouver Island) 
 
Date of Incident: June 5, 2020 
 
Details of Incident: A driver, experienced with operating on resource roads, drove into 
the back of a logging truck that was travelling in the same direction.  Reports indicate 
that the dusty conditions limited visibility.  Luckily the driver was not seriously injured.    
 
Recommended Preventative Actions:  

• Drive to conditions (including limited visibility) 
• Give yourself adequate time to reach your destination 
• Travel with headlights and taillights turned on 
• Report unsafe conditions to the appropriate road permit holder  

 
For more information: Resource Road Driving  
 

 
 

Click here to access this safety alert from our website. 

BCFSC welcomes all incident or near-miss submissions. If you have an incident you’d like to share or would like to 
subscribe to the Industry Safety Alert click here. BCFSC will review and remove all identifying information to protect 
your privacy. 

Connect With Us: bcforestsafe.org | Facebook | Twitter | YouTube | LinkedIn | Instagram 
Disclaimer: Industry Alerts are voluntarily submitted by workers or companies. We encourage the sharing of information that can help improve 
safety for all workers. The BC Forest Safety Council is not responsible for accuracy of content.  
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